
 

 

 
 

School Banking Account Opening Day 
The Commonwealth Bank School Banking Program starting at UCSC in term 1 2016.  
To help get your child involved we will have representatives from the 
Commonwealth Bank visit the school on: 

WEDNESDAY 2nd December between 8am & 9am and 2pm & 3pm 
THURSDAY 3rd December between 8am & 9am and 2pm & 3pm 

OUTSIDE JUNIOR TUCKSHOP 
 

Staff will be available to help complete the application form required to open a 
Youthsaver account (it must be a Youthsaver account to participate) for your child so they 
can participate in the School Banking program.  

 Please ensure you bring along photo identification such as a valid driver’s licence or 
passport for yourself.   

 No identification is required for your child as the school will confirm their identity.   

 Siblings are welcome to participate, however you will need to bring along their birth 
certificate or passport. 

 If you can’t make it to school this morning you can visit your nearest Commonwealth 
Bank Branch with both your and your child’s identification. 

School Banking is starting WEDNESDAY 10th February 2016 
This is a great fundraiser for our school.  We receive $5 for every Activated Account via the 
School Banking program and 5% of every deposit made at school (up to a maximum of $10 
commission per individual deposit).   
 

For more information visit www.commbank.com.au/schoolbanking or contact the office. 
 

 

http://www.commbank.com.au/schoolbanking

